
Public Workshop 
In-Person (June 22, 2023) 

Virtual (June 29, 2023) 

FDOT FPID 442083-1 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family 

status. Persons wishing to express their concerns about Title VI may do so by contacting Cynthia Sykes, District 

One Title VI Coordinator, at (863) 519-2287, or via email at Cynthia.Sykes@dot.state.fl.us. 

The Florida Department of Transportation may adopt this planning product into the environmental review process, 

pursuant to Title 23 U.S.C. § 168(d)(4), or to the state project development process. 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) has developed a proposed corridor vision plan for the SR 

78 / Pine Island Road corridor in the City of Cape Coral and Lee County, Florida. The purpose of this 

workshop is to get community feedback regarding the proposed vision.

Project Website https://www.swflroads.com/project/442083-1

FDOT Project Manager: Tanya Merkle
Tanya.Merkle@dot.state.fl.us 

(941) 708-4459 

14000 SR 64 E, Bradenton, FL 34212 

Submit Comments by July 10, 2023
Website | Email | Written Mail

Vision Plan
Enhance Safety for All 

Reduce Congestion 

  Improve Multimodal Connectivity 

Expand Transit Access 

Enrich Corridor Character 

Legend
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High-Visibility
Crosswalk/Bike Lanes

Recessed Crossing

Evaluate for potential 
intersection improvements

Speed Feedback Sign

Streetlight Gap


